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News Release  

 

Aerial Environmental Studies Being 
Conducted 

 
For immediate release 
 
(Kahnawá:ke – 11, Ohiarí:ha / June 2007) The Mohawk Council of Kahnawá:ke 
Environment Protection Office would like to inform the community that members 
of their staff will be taking part in aerial surveillance of the Territory today from 10 
am until 2 pm. 
 
Environmental Advisor Lynn Jacobs, and Environmental Technologist Holly 
McComber, will fly aboard a small aircraft to conduct further studies as part of 
their “Species at Risk Project”, where they will be studying and photographing the 
wetland areas of Kahnawá:ke. 
 
The aircraft will mostly fly over the wetland areas of the territory, but will 
periodically fly over the village. In the event of poor weather conditions for flying, 
the study will be postponed to a later date. 
 
For further information, contact the Environment Protection Office at 450 635 
0600. 
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For more information, please contact:   
Gene Diabo 
MCK Communications Officer 
450 632 7500 ext. 254 
Gene.diabo@mck.ca  


